
Girls' Basketball Spring League Begins 
April 6 at Lewis and Clark
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Godfrey, Ill. –Registration is now open for a girls’ basketball spring league to be held 
April 6-25 at Lewis and Clark Community College.

The league will include a 6-game schedule with a running clock and two 20-minute 
halves, and games will be held on Mondays and Wednesdays from 5-10 p.m.

Level A is open to girls in grades 5-6 and Level B is open to girls in grades 7-8. The 
cost is $300 per team, due March 25, with a maximum of 15 players per team.

For team packets and more information, please contact Lewis and Clark’s Head Women’
s Basketball Coach Sonya Crider at (618) 468-6042 or via e-mail at 
scriderrichardson@lc.edu or Assistant Women’s Basketball Coach Nicole Kroot at 
(618) 468-6011.


